
St Jude the Apostle- Willington                                                             4
th
 Sunday of Advent                                                                               23

rd
 December 2007                                                             

Parish office open Mon –Fri 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127   email judesparishoffice@eircom.net Parish office closed for Christmas Holidays from Monday Dec 24
th

 11.00am 

until Wednesday 2nd January 2008  

 
Parish Finances 

 

House to House      €2207 

Share €1330             

 

 
� 

 

Recently Deceased 

 
Hubert Reynolds 

Noel Conlon 

Irene Lehane  

Margaret McLoughlin 

Belinda Harte 

 

Anniversaries  
Mary Dillon 

Gavin Speller 

Elizabeth Rice  
Kitty Dunne 

Margaret Rock 

Jane O’Rourke 
Gertrude Mills 

Una & Finbarr Eyre  

Margaret Roche  

Garry Mullen  

Lena O’Halloran  

Eileen Hanratty 
Danny Doyle 

Dick Doyle 

Paddy Malone 
Mary Deregnieaux Roantree  

Bernadette Veale 

Brigid Ryan 
Anna Darcy 

Michael O’Malley 

Ellen Clarke 

Fr. Celestine Butterly 

 

 

USED STAMPS. 
============== 
 Again many thanks for all the 
used stamps which have been 
donated to the Missionary Sisters 
of The Holy Rosary. 
They are much appreciated. 
 
Any used stamps can be left into 

the parish office. 

 

Family Offering Collection 

Christmas Arrangements 
The next Monday Evening 

Count for the Family 

Offering will be on Monday 
7th January  

Many thanks to all our 

collectors and to all who 
support our Family Offering. 
 

 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE 

PAUL 
St Jude’s Conference, 
Willington, Templeogue, Dublin 

6W 
 
Your local conference works 
with families in our parish. 

If you feel you or someone you 
know needs our help at this 
time please contact in 
confidence  

Society of St. Vincent De Paul  
Head Office 

Telephone: 8550022 

 

All ministers of the Word and 
Eucharist are reminded to check 
their rotas for allocation  of 
Masses over the Christmas 

period and if for any reason you 
are unable to fulfil your 
appointed Mass please 
endeavour to obtain a 

replacement  

Many thanks to all our Music 

Ministries who helped to make our 
Annual Carol Service such a great 
success last weekend it was 
wonderful to see the Church so 

packed for this event.  

Parish of St. Jude the Apostle, 

Willington 

CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS FOR 

2007 

CAROL SERVICE 

Sunday 16th December at 8.00 p.m 

CONFESSIONS FOR CHRISTMAS 

Monday 17th December 

Christmas Penitential Service at 8.pm 

Monday Dec 24th .  10.30 To 12 noon. 

3.00pm to 4.00 pm 

Christmas Mass Times 

Monday 24th December (Christmas Eve) 

Vigil Mass at 6.00 p.m (Children’s Mass) 

8.00 p.m (Senior Folk Group) & 10.00 

p.m (Choir) 

Tuesday 25th December (Christmas Day) 

Masses at 9.00, 10.00(Parish Choir) 11.00 

and 12.00 noon 

There will be no evening Mass 

Church will be closed after the 12.00 

noon Mass 

Weekday Masses 

Wednesday 26th December – Monday 7th 

January 

Mass at 10.00 am only 

 

Masses on weekend of 29th/30th 

December 

Saturday 29th December Vigil Mass at 

6.30 pm 

Sunday 30th December Masses at 9.00, 

10.00, 11.00 and 12.00 noon 

There will be no evening Mass 

Church will be closed after 12.00 pm 

Mass 

Sunday 6th January (Feast of the 

Epiphany) 

Vigil Mass Saturday 5th at 6.30pm 

Sunday Masses at 9.00 10.00 11.00 12 

noon & 5 pm 

Toy Sunday –A Very Special Thanks  

 
Yes, Children, teenagers and adults, 
your generosity with gifts and toys, 
that were presented at all the Masses 

last weekend was wonderful. You will 
bring so much joy and happiness to 
many young people this Christmas. 

Thank you all very much. The 

members of the Society of St.Vincent 
de Paul have distributed the toys and 
gifts to poor, needy and deserving 

families in the Fetercairn and 
Brookfield areas of Tallaght and in the 
inner city and also, the Hostels where 
the Refugees are living. Some were 

given, also to the Regina Coeli Hostel. 
They were all well received and very 
much appreciated. May you all, with 
your families, and loved ones, 

experience the love of the Infant 
Jesus and may Christmas and the 
New Year be a most enjoyable and 

peaceful time for you all. 

 

 

 
Copies of Parish Christmas 

timetables have been sent out to 
all homes in the Parish if you 

have not received one there are 

spare copies available in the 
Porch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TTTThe Priests of the Parish wish he Priests of the Parish wish he Priests of the Parish wish he Priests of the Parish wish 
all our Parishioners a happy and all our Parishioners a happy and all our Parishioners a happy and all our Parishioners a happy and 

peaceful Christmaspeaceful Christmaspeaceful Christmaspeaceful Christmas 


